
	

	
AMI	Montessori	directors	and	trainees,		
	
Forest	Bluff	School,	a	not-for	profit	AMI	Montessori	school,	serving	150	
children	from	ages	18	months	to	14	years,	is	accepting	applications	from	
AMI	trained	Primary	and	Elementary	level	directors.	
	
Our	teacher-run	school	was	co-founded	in	1982	by	Paula	Polk	Lillard,	
Lynn	Lillard	Jessen	and	Jane	Sheey	Linari.	Our	Head	of	School,	Paula	
Lillard	Preschlack,	is	AMI	Montessori	trained	at	all	three	levels:		
Assistants	to	Infancy,	Primary,	and	Elementary.		
	
Forest	Bluff	School	is	located	in	the	quiet	Village	of	Lake	Bluff,	5	blocks	
from	Lake	Michigan,	and	30	miles	north	of	Chicago.	To	learn	more	about	
Forest	Bluff	School,	please	visit	our	website:	
https://forestbluffschool.org/		
	
Please	send	us	your	resume	if	you	want	to	join	a	team	that	puts	the	
developmental	needs	of	children	first,	enjoys	studying,	learning	and		
growing	as	Montessori	teachers,	working	together,	has	a	strong	work	
ethic	and	a	good	sense	of	humor!	
	
Please	email	resumes	to:	info@forestbluffschool.org	
	
We	hope	to	see	you	at	the	Refresher	Course	in	February!	
	
Paula	Lillard	Preschlack		
Lynn	Lillard	Jessen	
	
	


